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Dear Friends and Supporters, W)

Here we dare once agdin with a newsletter from the Camillian Childre
Home (CSC) and the Independent Living Center (IDP) for May 20
children from two homes had lots of useful activities to do in the
and school. At the time, they enjoyed doing many useful activities
were good experiences and sKillful for their lives in the future.gAt
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Kindn8sgf you are interesting to support into our activities in center for
development the quality of our children and patient’s life. You can transfer
into our center daccount below.
Bank details:
St. Camillus Foundation of Thailand
Bank of Ayudhyd, Map Ta-Phut Branch Rayong
No:7229-1-29336-3(AYUDTHBK)
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Catholicism Camp
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Beginning May 3rd-5th, 2023, our kids enjoyed doing many useful activities in
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Catholicism Camp with our Catholic brothers. This camp is very good for teaching
the skill of living life, which is good knowledge for our children in the future. At
the time, our kids were very glad to do good activities together for the society,
and that day, they also helped to collect the trash on the beach, which is not far .

from our center
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If you are interesting to support into our activities in
center for development the quality of our children and
patient’s life. You can transfer into our center account
below.
Bank details:
St. Camillus Foundation of Thailand
Bank of Ayudhya, Map Ta-Phut Branch Rayong
No. 229-1-29336-3(AYUDTHBK)
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On May 15th,2023, our children returned to school for the first day of the new
semester year 2023. That day, Khun Larissa Viravaidya Stillman visited and
provided a nice ice cream for our kids at the center in the evening. Our kids
loved it, and thank you very much for her kindness.
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Our center organized a birthday party for two children this month, and they
are Khowpun and Boom. We wish them happiness, good health, and success

with their studies.
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On May 23rd, 2023, our center welcomed a new child to stay at the Child
Care Unit. His name is Ekaphol Poonphol, and he is 11 years old. He came
from Nakhon Ratchasima Shelter for Children and Families and he is now

studying at a new school.
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On May 27th,2023, our teenagers helped to clean many different parts of the
Independent’s Building. We have realized the importance of cleaning and
hygiene for our health.



Thank you f‘or supporting into renovated
water system
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All members of the Eden would like to give our sincere thanks to Mr. Fulvio Dr.
Marco from Italy for supporting the cost of renovating the water system.
Thanks for your kind help.
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Routine Activity
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Our kids did routine duty in the morning before they went to and returned from
school. Moreover, they have extra duties to do on their weekends. Therefore,
these are good skills and knowledge for their future.



Our health is very important
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On May 31st,2023, our children are good at caring of their health, and they are
very glad to receive new sport shoes with the support of Mr. Gilles Martin from
France and Khun Bliem-Ritz Daniela Clauda from Austria. Thank you for your
donation to this project and for helping to promote the health of children here.



